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TOURS OF QUARTERS ONE FILLED 
 
 Due to the overwhelming response from the public, all reservations have been 
filled for the Quarters One tours scheduled Saturday, March 29; Sunday, March 30; the 
weekend of April 5-6; and Saturday, May 17.  
 

Individuals on the waiting list will be notified if vacancies arise and will have 
priority when new tour dates open. 

 
Arsenal officials expressed their appreciation for the enthusiastic community 

interest in the tours. 
 
“We are pleased that so many Quad Cities residents are eager to visit Rock Island 

Arsenal’s historic and cultural icon,” said Joel Himsl, garrison manager. “The response 
has been fantastic and we hope to accommodate everyone who would like to tour 
Quarters One in the near future. We really appreciate the community’s interest in and 
support of the Arsenal and its personnel.” 

 
Additional tours will be announced when future dates have been confirmed. 
 
For more information, call the RIA Museum at (309) 782-3488. 
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